redbricks | school

CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2017-18/No.28 Date-19/09/17

To: All Parents (Class1 to Class 6)
From: The Principal
Subject: Circular regarding the Safety Measures undertaken by School

Dear Parents,

In the last couple of weeks, some unfortunate safety related incidents have been reported from various
schools in the country. This has naturally led all of us being concerned about the safety and well-being of
our children.

At the outset, we would like to assure all of you that the school is fully committed to children’s safety and
security. In light of the incidents and guidelines released by CBSE board, we have conducted a critical
review of various safety and security aspects at both our campuses, and have formulated an action plan
comprising initiatives at multiple levels.

Some of these include:

Scale up of CCTV cameras across the campus and its closer monitoring.

More stringent recruitment screening and police verification of all support staff.
Stricter rules regarding support staff movement inside the campus.

Stricter implementation of the Escort Card system for child pick-up.

More vigilance in the process for visitor access.

Internal and External periodic safety audits.

Ensuring processes for compliance in line with important child safety regulatory acts.

These are a few of the initiatives planned by the school, while the actual action plan is more detailed and
comprehensive. We are moving at full speed with implementing the same.

Please keep sharing your feedback and ideas. We look forward to working together with all of you to keep
our school a place where children are safe, secure and happy.

With Warm Regards,

/KJMML\‘
Mrs.Sutapa Mishra

The Principal
Redbricks School (Class 1 to Class 6)



redbricks | school

CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2017-18/No.28 Date-19/09/17

To: All Parents (Class7 to Class 10)
From: The Principal
Subject: Circular regarding the Safety Measures undertaken by School

Dear Parents,

In the last couple of weeks, some unfortunate safety related incidents have been reported from various
schools in the country. This has naturally led all of us being concerned about the safety and well-being of
our children.

At the outset, we would like to assure all of you that the school is fully committed to children’s safety and
security. In light of the incidents and guidelines released by CBSE board, we have conducted a critical
review of various safety and security aspects at both our campuses, and have formulated an action plan
comprising initiatives at multiple levels.

Some of these include:

Scale up of CCTV cameras across the campus and its closer monitoring.

More stringent recruitment screening and police verification of all support staff.
Stricter rules regarding support staff movement inside the campus.

Stricter implementation of the Escort Card system for child pick-up.

More vigilance in the process for visitor access.

Internal and External periodic safety audits.

Ensuring processes for compliance in line with important child safety regulatory acts.

These are a few of the initiatives planned by the school, while the actual action plan is more detailed and
comprehensive. We are moving at full speed with implementing the same.

Please keep sharing your feedback and ideas. We look forward to working together with all of you to keep
our school a place where children are safe, secure and happy.

With Warm Regards,

Mr.Hiren Parikh
The Principal
Redbricks School (Class 7 to Class 10)



